
                                                                                                                                                                                

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 

BULLETIN NO. 929 
 

Date:     Friday 8
th

 November, 2019 

 
 

Week Commencing 11
th

 November  

Monday 11
th

 – Parent Consultations 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Tuesday 12
th

 – Parent Consultations 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 13
th

 – U11 Hockey vs Ghyll Royd – 12.15 – 4.30pm 

Wednesday 13
th

 – Stay & Play session for families aged 18 months – 4 years 

Thursday 14
th

 – LVI & UVI trip to Leeds Showcase – INTO Film Festival 

Thursday 14
th

 – Book Fair – Gym 8.00-4.00p.m 

Thursday 14
th

 – LVI Parent Consultations 2.00-5.00p.m 

Friday 15
th

 – Children In Need – School Council PJ Party! 

 

Coming Soon 

Sunday 1
st

 December – The Friends Christmas Fair 

Friday 6
th

 December – Junior Carol Service for Form 4 – UVI  – 7.00pm Bingley Parish Church 

Tuesday 10
th

 – Kindergarten & Form 1 Christmas Play – 9.00am in the hall 

Wednesday 11
th

 – Form 2 & Form 3 Christmas Play – 9.00am in the hall 

    

 

Last Sunday, children who had attended Mrs Earl’s holiday club put on a stunning production of 

Gilbert & Sullivan’s Mikado.  I understand the children performed brilliantly to a packed house of 

family and friends.  Well done to all the children who sang, danced and performed on the day 

and well done to Mrs Earl and your staff for a fantastic holiday club. 

 

Our Heads of School will be representing the School at a service of Remembrance on Sunday 

morning at the Cenotaph, in Myrtle Park, Bingley. Following a parade through Bingley they will 

lay a wreath on behalf of all the children in School, before taking part in a Service of 

Remembrance conducted by Rev. Martyn Weaver. 

 

As you know, the staff at Lady Lane Park School will be cycling this Sunday for charity – A virtual 

trip, which will take us from Bingley to Berlin, which is around 1000km. The money raised will be 

used to buy a defibrillator for the use of our school and the local community.  Thank you to 

everyone who has donated so far; please share the link with friends and family to help us reach 

our target.   We have set up a `Just Giving' page for any donations and messages of support; we 

can also accept cash donations, which you can bring along to Mrs Wright in the office.  The staff 

have been training really hard for this, so please wish us luck!  

Please check our twitter feed for updates on our progress throughout the afternoon. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lady-lane-park-school-bingley2berlin 

Thank you to Mr Steve Myers (Advisory Governor and professional photographer), who was in 

School on Tuesday to take the children’s photos. This was Mr Myers final school photo shoot 

and we would like to thank him for his excellent work over many years in School. 

 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 

 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 

 

Instagram 

ladylanepark 



 

UVI Parent Consultations 

 

Just a reminder to our UVI parents that the consultations on Monday and Tuesday will be in the 

LVI classroom.  Your waiting area will be the school hall where tea and coffee is available. 

 

Mrs Wright 

 

Tuesday Dance Club 

  

Please note that, due to Parent Consultations, there will be no class next week. Thank you. 

  

Mrs J Hudson 

 

Brass taster sessions 

 

Mr Bradnum apologises that he was unable to come into school this week to carry out his Brass 

‘taster’ sessions.  He will be in school on Wednesday 20
th

 November instead so if you still want 

your child to have a taster session, please complete the form that came home before half term. 

 

 

Children In Need 

 

The School Council have organised a Pyjama day for the children in school for a £1 donation 

towards Children In Need.  No onesies please, PJ’s only! 

 

The School Council 

 

 

 

The Dandyhouse Christmas Card Project 

 

 

 

Some of the Christmas card samples have arrived back so expect these to be coming home soon 

so you can place your orders! 

 

Mrs S Kernick 

 

 

 

Christmas Plays  

 

Please could we ask you to let us know if your child will not be here in school for their Christmas 

productions?  We can then cast our plays accordingly. Please note that the Junior Carol Service is 

for all children in Form 4 – UVI.   Thank you. 

 

Mr N Saunders 

 

 

 



 

Spring Term Invoices 

 

Your Spring Term invoices should be working their way home; there is a 1% early settlement 

discount if paid before the 18
th

 December. 

Mrs S Wright 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform Jumper Delays! 

 

Our uniform supplier, FHB has informed us that Charles Kirk (who manufactures our school 

jumpers and cardigans) are moving their entire manufacturing unit.  We are just waiting for 

production to start again so please bear with us during this delay. 

 

 

 

Thank You The Friends 

 

A huge thank you to The Friends of Lady Lane for buying us our fabulous winter wonderland den 

and backdrop, the children absolutely love it!  If you are passing our door, please pop into see it! 

 

 

 
Lower Kindergarten 

 

 

Missing! 

 

Zachary Haley in Form 4 has misplaced his bright blue football boots and school cap, they are both 

named.  Please could you check at home to see if you have them by mistake?  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Menu 11.11.19 

 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

Savoury Mac ‘N’ 

Cheese 

 

 

Green Beans & 

Peas 

 

Chocolate Chip 

Cookie 

 

 

Chinese Chicken / 

Chinese Quorn 

 

 

Fluffy Rice 

 

 

Steamed Sponge & 

Custard 

Beef Fajita Boats / 

Falafel Boats 

 

 

Vegetable Batons 

& Coleslaw 

 

Fruit Jelly 

Roast Gammon / 

Vegetable Lasagne 

 

 

Diced Potatoes, 

Carrots & Broccoli 

 

Rice Pudding 

Margherita / 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Twists 

 

Oven Chips & 

Sweetcorn 

 

Children In Need 

Buns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lady Lane Park School  
Clubs and Activities –Autumn Term 2019 

 

To start week commencing Monday 4
th

 November 2019, unless stated otherwise 

 

Day Time Activity Free/Chargeable Location Staff 

 

Monday 1.00-1.30 Jnr Choir  

 (F4-U6)  

Free Gym Mrs Cartwright 

Mrs Lorimer 

 3.30-4.30 Table tennis  

 (L6-U6) 

Free Hall Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.30 Lego Club  

(F4-U6) 

Free The Hive Mrs Cardus 

 3.30-4.30 Homework clinic 

(L6-U6) 

Free LVI Miss Vincent 

 4.30-5.40 Dance (F5) Chargeable Hall/Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.30 Football club  

(F2-F3) 

Free Field Mr Walker 

Mr Rawling 

 3.30-4.15 Jackanory (story 

club) F1, F2, F3 

Free F2 classroom Mrs Quinn 

Mrs Burraway 

 3.30-4.30 Young Voices Chargeable Gym Mrs Lorimer 

Miss Slater 

Mrs Saunders 

 

Tuesday 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym/Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.15 Mixed sports 

(F1, F2 & F3) 

Free Hall Miss Holmes 

Mrs Wilson 

Miss Nicholson 

 

Cancelled this 

week 

3.30-4.30 Dance (F2) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 

Wednesday 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-5.20 Ballet Chargeable Gym/Hall Mrs Fielding 

 3.30-4.30 Table Tennis 

 (F4 only until Christmas) Free 

 Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.30 Craft club (Get 

crafty for 

Christmas!)  

Free Science room Mrs Kernick 

Miss Creasey 

 3.30-5.30 Sports fixtures Free Various Mr Saunders 

Mr Walker 

Mrs Arnold 

 

Thursday 8.00-9.00 Dance (F3-F4) Chargeable Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 9.00-12.30 Voice works Chargeable Music Room 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

 3.30-4.30 Football club 

(F4-U6) 

Free Field Mr Walker 

Mr Saunders 

 3.30-4.30 Netball 

(F4-U6) 

Free Field Mrs Kernick 

Mrs Moffat 

 

Friday 8.00-8.30 Jnr Running club 

(F4-U6) 

Free Various Mr Walker 

 9.00-12.30 Keyboard Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-5.00 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 



 

Friends of Lady Lane Park School &Nursery 

 

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery, in collaboration with the whole school 

community, have provided the following events and exciting extras for our children:- 

 

Whole school Pantomime - £1198.80 

Infant & KS1 Pirate Show - £774.00 

Whole School Circus - £500 

WW1 Day - £351.50 

Summer Disco - £274.05 

Halloween Disco - £213.05 

Lego Day - £680 

Portable cave for Lower Kindergarten - £247 

 

Also Cushions for Kindergarten, an action pack, play mobile, fairy scene, cricket kit, guitar amp 

and water play kit! 

 

We do this by raising money through the Spring Fair, Christmas Fair and our New to You.  In 

order for these events to be successful we rely on everyone contributing be it time, donations of 

raffle prizes, donations of toys, books, soft toys, chocolate and bottles and also those who 

purchase tickets and attend the Fairs.  Our aim is that the events are enjoyable but also raise the 

funds to continue to provide all these extras for ‘our’ children. 

 

It is now time for us to ask you for your help with our biggest fundraiser, the Christmas Fair 

which is Sunday 1st Dec 1-3pm.  We are asking everyone to have a look around their homes and 

see if they have any good quality children's toys, books and cuddly toys that they no longer use.   

 

Week beginning 4th NOV - We are going to collect toys, board games and children's book.  

Please leave them in the front entrance hall where they will collected by members of The 

Friends. 

 

Week beginning 11th Nov - We are going to collect clean cuddly toys.  Please leave them in the 

front entrance hall where they will be collected by members of The Friends.  

 

Week beginning 18th Nov -  We are going to collect chocolate.  Please leave them in the 

entrance hall in the house buckets, the house collecting the most chocolate (by weight) will win 

a prize. 

 

Non Uniform Day 29th Nov -  We are collecting bottles in exchange for the children wearing 

non-uniform.  Please leave these in the front entrance hall.   It doesn’t have to be an alcoholic 

bottle, anything from bottles of bubble bath, soft drinks, shampoo – literally anything that hasn’t 

been used. 

 

We also would like some raffle prizes, in the past we have had some excellent items donated 

and we are again asking for anyone who has anything they can donate to please speak to one of 

the Friends or speak to Mrs Wright in the School Office. 

 

Lastly, we really need some helpers who feel able to give 1 or 2 hours on the day of the Fair to 

run a stall.  Please speak to one of the Friends or Mrs Wright. 

 

Many Thanks for everyone's efforts. 

 

Sarah Nash- Myers (Honey and Jasmine Form 5).   

Please text 07946 586061 if you can offer any assistance. 



 

 

 

Bingley Junior Gilbert & Sullivan Holiday Club 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
After the success of ‘The Yeoman of the Guard’ production in April 2019 and also The 
Mikado in October 2019, we are offering another fabulous opportunity for your child to be 
involved in our spring Junior Gilbert’s & Sullivan’s theatrical production of “The Pirates of 
Penzance” 

 
The show will be held at Bingley Arts Centre on Sunday 19th April 2020 at 3pm (dress 

rehearsal from 9:30am). 

 

In preparation for the show, we will be running a Theatre Holiday Club from Tuesday 14th 
April-Friday 17th April at Lady Lane Park School from 9:00am-4:00pm for normal hours, 
or 8:30am-4:30pm for the extended hours, where I will be organising the singing/drama, 
along with Mrs C. Lorimer (music) and Mrs J Hudson (dance). 
 
There will also be an extra rehearsal on Saturday 18th April from 9:00am – 1:00pm at 
Lady Lane Park School. 

 

In the half term leading up to the Easter Holidays, we will be holding extra practices in 
the gym for all cast members after school on a Monday in the school gym 3:30-4:30. 
These extra sessions are included in the price below.  
 
The cost of these 4 ½ days, plus Sunday 19th April will be £135.00 per child for normal 
hours or £150.00 per child for the extended hours. Please note, this will need to be paid in 
full by Friday 14.2.19, in order to secure a part and attend the Monday night practices. 
We are limited to 34 places for this show; it is open to all children from Form 1- Year 7. 
 

We require  
~soloists~  ~chorus members~  ~Dancers~  ~Actors and actresses~ 

If you are interested in one of these places, please fill out the form attached  as soon as 
possible and return it to Mrs S. Earl. 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me by either sending 
me an e-mail to sarah25.earl@gmail.com, or contacting my work mobile on 07727 897377. 
 
Please note, this is a non-refundable holiday club, due to the hire costs of the Arts Centre, 
Lady Lane Park School, staffing, and costumes etc. 
 
Unlike other holiday clubs, your child will need to attend daily between 9:00am and 4:00pm 
from Tuesday 14 – Friday 19th April, as well as Saturday 18th between 9:00am and 
1:00pm, plus the dress rehearsal and live performance at Bingley Arts Centre on Sunday 
19th April, 9:30-am – 4:30pm. Our show depends on 100% commitment from all of our 
young stars! 
 
Yours Faithfully 
Mrs S. Earl 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Name of child/ren_________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Year Group _________________ 
 
School _________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount to pay £_____________ 
 
Parent/Carer name________________________________________________ 
 
Parent signature __________________________________________________ 
 
Contact telephone number _____________________________ 
 
I would like my child/ren to have a place in “Pirates of Penzance” holiday club for 
the 4 ½ days at Lady Lane Park School on Tuesday 14th – Friday 17th April standard 
(9am-4pm) - £135.00 or Tuesday 14th – Friday 17th April extended (8:30am – 
4:30pm) - £150.00 
 
Plus Saturday 18th April between 9:00am-1:00pm 
 
Plus Sunday April 19th 2020 for the show at Bingley Arts Centre. (9:30am onwards) 
 
Please make a bank transfer payable to Mrs S.Earl (By Friday 14th February 2020) 
 

Sort Code – 20-76-92 
Account No – 13450147 
 
*Please write your child’s full name as reference* 

 

Please return this completed form to me via e-mail (sarah25.earl@gmail.com) or via 
Lady Lane.  
   
Mrs S. Earl 
 
 



 



 


